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First o� this month, I am so relieved that our neighborhood has made it through 
another natural disaster!  First the “hurricane”, then the ice storm - two wallops in 
six months is a bit much if you ask me!  I think this is a great opportunity to 
remember the importance of community and to try to get to know your 
neighbors a little better so that the next time nature throws something like this at 
us, we will be prepared to check on each other and make sure everyone in 
Schnitzelburg is taken care of.

I am reaching out to our 2,500 households in the neighborhood to encourage you 
to join the Schnitzelburg Area Community Council.  Also, if you are a business and 
you haven’t joined yet, we encourage you to do so!  Your dues help pay for the 
printing of our newsletter that keeps you abreast of community events.  Dues are 
due in January and expire in December, so the sooner you join, the longer your 
business listing appears in the newsletter and the more advertising you get! The 
application is right on the back of the newsletter, so �ll yours out today!

Finally, now that the snow is melting, it is time to spruce up our neighborhood! 
Mark your calendars because Operation Brightside will be joining me to clean up 
an area in Schnitzelburg-and you can help decide where we will work! Simply call 
the Schnitzelburg Wellness Center by March 10 and let us know what block or 
alley needs some TLC. The phones are manned on Monday, Wednesdays and 
Fridays, 9 a.m. – 4 p.m., just call 634-3221. We will let you know where we plan to 
clean in the March newsletter. Brightside will provide gloves and bags and we 
have plenty of rakes for volunteers. We hope you will come out and help us make 
Schnitzelburg a beautiful place to live, but if you are unable, perhaps consider 
making March 29 a “spring cleaning day” for your own home-imagine the 
di�erence we could make if we all stepped outside out doors to tidy up a bit!

Gary Allen - President SACC
c. 551-2403

From the President

The Volunteers of
America of Kentucky

The Volunteers of
America of Kentucky
In the midst of the current economic 
downturn, concerns abound, whether 
it is for yourself and your own �nancial 
situation, for the comfort of your family 
or for the well being of your neighbor. 
Fortunately for our community, there is 
an organization that can address all 
these worries-the Volunteers of 
America of Kentucky, Inc (VOA).

The VOA was founded in 1896 and is 
one of the largest and most diversi�ed 
nonpro�t human service agencies in 
Kentucky. The Kentucky headquarters... 

continued on page 2>>

1310 E. Burnett Avenue • 502-637-5466

SUNDAY WORSHIP 10am - 11:30amZION
CHURCH Words of Christ for Your Everyday Life.

How to Spot a Meth Lab
in Your Neighborhood

•
Calling Winter Cleanup

Volunteers

Storm Debris removal assistance is available
to the elderly, homebound and disabled.  
Quali�ed residents may request assistance:  

 By Phone       266-6328 (Connect Line at Metro United Way)
 On Line           www.metrounitedway.org
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Spring is coming, and �owers will soon be blooming and what are left of our trees 
will spring leaves again. We hope to get more done on Emerson Park if we can get 
the idiots with the four wheel drive to keep from riding over it. 
     
It won’t be long before the Center starts having day trips again. Check the 
President’s letter about our neighborhood cleanup sponsored by Brightside. We 
can use all the help we can get. The Scouts have been asked to form a group to 
help pickup and any other group who wishes to join in more then welcome. We 
would like to see all the businesses to also clean up around their establishments.
    
We are collecting canned goods for the St Vincent DePaul society at our next 
meeting and all other meetings. We also accept canned goods at the MUSCL 
Senior Wellness Center. 

Last month we featured a recipe from Zeppelin Café’ and this month we are 
pleased to share a recipe from Flabby’s that was featured in Saveur magazine’s 
January/February issue. I would like get a recipe from each establishment that 
serves food in Schnitzelburg to showcase in our newsletter. We are very fortunate 
to have great food right here in our neighborhood, so remember to get out and 
support our local restaurants!

Finally, I think a big thank you is due to all the neighbors of Schnitzelburg.  Seems 
like we were among the last people in the city to get our lights back on and 
everybody pitched in to help their neighbors get along during the outage. Also, 
help each other with the clean up of all the tree limbs. When the city does its part 
and picks up the piles of branches on the curb, our neighborhood will shine again. 
Don’t forget junk pick starting March 2nd.

Check www.neighborhoodlink.com/louisville/saclinc  for further pick-up dates.

 Ben Snyder - President SACC
c. 551-2403

From the Vice President

Canola oil, for frying
1 lb chicken livers, trimmed
1 cup buttermilk
2 cups self-rising flour
1 tbsp. kosher salt
2 tsp. freshly ground black pepper
1 tsp. poultry seasoning
Hot sauce for dipping

Ingredients: Directions:

From the chef at Flabby’s

is located right in our neighborhood at 
933 Goss Avenue. The organization 
focuses on helping people overcome 
their challenges to become 
self-sustaining members of the commu-
nity. Some of the issues that the VOA 
addresses are homelessness, addiction 
and developmental disabilities. Many 
programs are available on a sliding scale 
to increase accessibility for those in need.

The VOA’s major projects include the 
Family Emergency Shelter, the Grace 
House and the Maud Booth House. Each 
establishment has a distinctive purpose, 
and all provide shelter for those in need. 
The Family Emergency Shelter addresses 
the immediate needs of homeless 
families while helping them build a plan 
to transition to their own home. The 
Grace House provides a safe haven for 
pregnant or postpartum women who are 
su�ering from addiction. The Maud Booth 
House is a home for women who are at 
least six months into recovery from 
substance abuse who have young 
children. Each shelter focuses on keeping 
families together during such di�cult 
transitions, a distinction that is important 
for parents who would hesitate to seek 
help if it meant separation from their 
children. 

Follow up is provided in all cases to make 
sure that individuals and families stay on 
the road to recovery, and the VOA also 
operates various programs to support 
veterans and adults with limited indepen-
dence due to developmental disabilities. 
For those interested in learning more 
about the VOA, the organization o�ers 
the Real3 Journey, a tour of the Family 
Emergency Shelter that includes informa-
tion on the solutions that VOA o�ers to 
people in need. The VOA has a variety of 
volunteer opportunities as well, including 
Study Buddies and Food Service Assis-
tants. Visit www.voaky.org or call 
636-4639 to learn more!

If you are a business member of the Schnitzel-
burg Area Community Council and would like 
to be pro�led in our monthly newsletter, 
contact Jesse Hendrix-Inman at 
jesse_erin_78@hotmail.com.

Jesse Hendrix-Inman

<<continued from page 1

Fried Chicken Livers
As seen in Saveur Magazine

1.  Pour oil into a 4-qt saucepan to reach a depth of 2”; heat 
over medium-high heat until a deep-fry thermometer registers 
340 degrees.  Soak livers in buttermilk for 5 minutes.  Combine 
flour, salt, pepper and poultry seasoning in a small baking dish.  
Drain livers; dredge each liver in flour mixture, shaking excess 
flour, and transfer to a plate.
2.  Fry livers in batches until golden brown, 3-4 minutes.  
(Cover pan with a splatter screen to keep oil from splattering.)  
Transfer livers to a paper towel-lined plate.  Serve with hot suase.
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AAA Appliance Repair
PO Box 17485, Louisville, KY  40217 - 637-5758
ACL Mortgage - Nahun Plaza
928 Reasor - 635-6464
Acton Law Office - Jean Acton
996 Goss Ave - 584-9717
Amvets Post #9
1567 S. Shelby St - 637-1900
Apple Refrigeration & Appliance Service
1149 Shelby St - 635-2450, 425-2769, 361-7400, 
966-2300
Auctions Made Simple - Theresa & Gary Carlton
808 Clarks Ln - 637-5355
Beth A. Bennett, DMD
1039 Burnett Ave - 634-9005
Bosse Funeral Home
1335 Ellison Ave - 451-8440
Brenzel’s Germantown Automotive
1137 Burnett Ave - 637-9505
Check’s Cafe
1101 E. Burnett Ave - 637-9515
DirecTV - Brian Brunton
1010 Lydia St - 413-1112
Duncan Realtors - Mary Lou Duncan
1040 Eastern Pkwy - 635-7909
Embry-Bosse Funeral Home
2723 Preston Hwy - 635-6371
Fourth Presbyterian Church
3016 Preston Hwy - 634-8021
Givhan & Mitchell Realtors
983 Barret Ave - 296-2050
Hauck’s Handy Store
1000 Goss Ave - 637-9282
Huber Plumbing Company
917 Goss Ave -637-3309
J.F. Link & Son Wholesale Floral Supply
1219 Milton St - 634-9631
Judy’s Wave Review
 2071 S. Shelby St - 237-9200
Karen Sauerheber - Realtor
1017 Lydia St - 931-3561
Kay Kragel - Avon Representative
885 Clarks Lane - 634-0095
Knock’s Automotive
1268 S. Shelby St - 637-9200
Louisville Lone Wolf VFW Post 3593
1045 Goss Ave - 634-8945
Louisville Masonry & Stone Company
2334 Dorma Ave - 812-989-2637
Meyer Tax Service
1540 S. Shelby St - 636-5612
National City Bank
801 Eastern Pkwy - 581-5410
Olivia’s Restaurant - Goss Ave. Antique Mall
946 Goss Ave - 409-6160
Oscar's Germantown Hardware
1515 S. Shelby St - 636-3621
Parrot Cleaners
1133 Ellison Ave - 637-8771
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SACC Membership Dues for 2009

Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Address:  ____________________________________________  Zip:  _____________________

Phone:  _________________________    Email:  _______________________________________

Payment Method: Check____      Money Order____     Cash_____  Date sent______________

Membership Level (check one)
____ Individual ($5 per year)
____ Family/Household ($10 per year)
____ Business ($20 per year)

Please mail form and payment to:
SACC
1016 E. Burnett Ave.
Louisville, KY 40217

Make check or money order payable to S.A.C.C.

Get YOUR business’ name in front of thousands of
eyes...monthly listings for only                 a year!$20

Ash Station                                                
Dr. Ralph C. Stengel 
Flabby’s of Schnitzelburg
Hear in Kentucky, LLC
Ironing by Carrie
Jockamo’s Pizza Pub

Nord’s Bakery
Old Hickory
Republic Bank
Schultz Florist
The Hara Center
St. Elizabeth Church
Muscl Senior Wellness Center

Premier Mat Rentals - Gary Williams
1344 Ellison Ave - 479-9790
Rent & Rave
1210 Truman Park Dr - 245-9966
Resonance Architecture
PO Box 17616, 40217 - 516-5778
Robert Heleringer - Attorney
7982 New LaGrange Rd - 324-6787 
Salon 2407 -  Hair, Nails & Tanning
2407 S. Shelby St - 637-3003
Save-a-Lot Food Store
1311 S. Shelby St - 636-1695
St. Vincent de Paul - Roberts Hall
1032 E. Burnett Ave - 636-3549
Stuffed Gift Balloons’s & Helium Balloons
Created by Hannah  -262-0372
The 19th Hole - Bobby Husband
1100 Ash St - 553-7610
The Louisville Co., LLC
712 S. Barbee Way - 777-0790
The Place To Go Hairstyling
1100 Rammers Ave - 634-4845
(Winter Hours: Nov. 2nd, open
Wed-Fri, 10am-6pm, Sat 9am-3pm
Tinker’s Tax Service
1343 Hickory St - 802-1440
Tom Spalding Insurance Co.
300-C Middletown Park Place - 245-3636

Pick up an SACC Newsletter at any 
location in our business listing where 
you see the Schnitzelburg crest, or at 
any of these locations:
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